HRH The Duke of Edinburgh

News story

The sad death of HRH The Duke of Edinburgh has been announced by Buckingham
Palace.
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Although this is an extraordinarily difficult time for many, we are asking
the public not to gather at Royal Residences, and continue to follow public
health advice particularly on avoiding meeting in large groups and on
minimising travel.

We are supporting the Royal Household in asking that floral tributes should
not be laid at Royal Residences at this time.
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